
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and Council of the City of Pine Lake will hold a 

Public Hearing on the 2023 Proposed Budgets on Tuesday, December 13, 2022. The 

public hearing will begin at 7:00PM and will be held at the Council Chambers, 459 Pine 

Drive, Pine Lake GA. Final adoption of the budget is scheduled for the regular Council 

Meeting, immediately following the public hearing on December 13, 2022. All interested 

persons are invited to attend. The proposed budget will be available for public review at 

City Hall and on the website beginning December 1, 2021.  

 

 

 

 


